Kulhanek, Matthew

From: Brian Herron

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:45 PM
To: Kulhanek, Matthew

Subject: Ann Arbor Lease

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the
content is safe.

Hi Matt,

| would like to request that the lease name be changed to Herron Aviation Group LLC. As
President of Herron Aviation Group | am authorized and prepared to sign the lease, all of the
terms the lease written under Beacon Aviation are acceptable. My intent is to follow the spirit
of the original proposal related to activities conducted there.

Thanks

Brian Herron





